
       

Metro Cities News 
December 22, 2021 

 
 
 
 

Metro Cities Board of Directors Openings 

The Metro Cities Board of Directors will have openings on the Board in January due to recent 
election outcomes. The Board is 19 members and comprised of elected and appointed officials. 
The association’s by-laws require the Board to be balanced by city size and population. The Board 
oversees Metro Cities’ operational budget, strategic goals and legislative policies and priorities. 
The Board also appoints the municipal officials to the regional Transportation Advisory Board 
(TAB) and Technical Advisory Committee (TAC).  Interested candidates are asked to provide a (1) 
resume, (2) cover letter and to complete an (3) application form. Candidates may also provide 
letters of reference. For more information, contact Patricia Nauman, Executive Director 
at patricia@metrocitiesmn.org. Applications should be sent to Jennifer Dorn 
at Jennifer@metrocitiesmn.org by January 10th. 

 

Happy Holidays! 

The Metro Cities Board of Directors and staff send best wishes for a happy and safe holiday 
season! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Metro Cities News is emailed periodically to Metro Cities member mayors, councilmembers, city 
managers/administrators, and city staff to keep officials and staff abreast of important metro city issues.  
 
If you’d like to sign up to receive Metro Cities News, please email newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org and provide the 
following: Name, Title, Employer and Email address. Thank you! 
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